
October 23, 2022 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 Quarter 1 grades have posted and can be viewed on your student’s portal 
o Please be reminded that quarter 1 is just about one third of your students’ 

grade. Quarter 2 and final semester exams will make up the other two thirds. 
There is plenty of time for your student to be successful 

 Congratulations to our Lady Spiker Volleyball team- although the ladies came up 
short in their quarterfinal District Playoff match, they had a great season which 
started with over 65 girls coming out for the team. Great work and effort by all our 
ladies and Coaches, Rivera Rivera, James and Gatie 

 Homecoming Week is this week. We have Spirit Dress up days occurring all week 
culminating in our Friday Football game on 10/28 where we will introduce our 
Homecoming Court and celebrate our senior football players cheerleaders and 
JROTC. 

 Our Homecoming Dance will be held Saturday October 29 at Ruth Eckerd Hall, 
Clearwater from 7 to 10 pm 

 Thank you to all our junior and senior students and their parents and guardians who 
took the ACT Reading and Math tests this week in order to get a qualifying 
concordant score to graduate. Students came prepared with a positive mindset to do 
their best. Great effort all around 

o Students who missed the test are being contacted for the make-up date in 
the first week of November 

 HHS is hosting an ESOL Family Night on Tuesday November 1 from 6 to 7 pm in our 
Media Center 

o Our ESOL Outreach Coordinator and staff will present a workshop sharing 
resources and support for our ESOL Students and families. Flyer with 
information is on our website 

 Thank you for your continued support of our school, students and community 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the Top! 


